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VFW 
From:  Harold R. Ray   
 Post 10523 
 P.O. Box 172  
 Canal Winchester, OH  43110 

An organization of Veterans 
Who have fought 

America’s foreign wars  
on land and sea and in the air 

Editorial Comment– Our 2020-21 VFW year is off and running!!  We 
are  doing our normal “top of the line” activities with our well-
established high goals and standards!!  It’s inspiring … (and fun) to 
be — one of the best!! 

FROM  
THE COMMANDER 
VFW Post 10523   

 
  
      

     Our first meeting of the year 2020 went well 
with 20 comrades in attendance and lots of 
discussions on our prior years’ activities. Our 
Adjutant, Tom Richards, passed out our post 
projected activities for 2020, and like prior years 
they are many and if you didn't get a copy 
please get with him to obtain one. The schedule 
lays out each month and what we have planned; 
you can use this for your own info and planning 
purposes to try and attend the activities to help 
support your post.  

Since our January meeting we lost one of 
our post charter members, Robert W. Bar-
nett (Bob). Bob was not only a charter mem-
ber but he was our post Quartermasters 5 
times, post Advocate 4 times and post Surgeon 
one time. Bob was one of 45 men who decided 
that we needed a VFW post in Canal Win-
chester to help our fellow veterans in our 
area. In the early years of our post they did-
n't have much money to do what they wanted 
and when there wasn't enough money he donat-
ed his own money to keep the post alive and 
functioning. Bob has always been involved in 
what was going on in the post and in his later 
years where it was hard for him to attend meet-
ings and activities he was always in contact with 
our past Post Commander, Earl Kantner, to 
keep up on the status of our post. Bob was al-
ways there when any of the post commanders 
needed advice or help with a problem, and he 
would give sound advice. Bob will be missed by 
all of us that knew him and respected him and 
we gave him our traditional post final salute by 
15 members of the post that he and 44 others 
started in 1988. R.I.P. Bob. 

I will close for now but I hope to see many of 
you at our February 13 meeting.  

IT’S FEBRUARY…  
THE HEART OF WINTER!!  

If a poll were to be 
taken … winter would 
undoubtedly rate  — 
a split vote.  Some 
like winter — some 
(possibly more) do 
not… typical!! 

We have truly been blessed with a 
“mild winter” … so far!!  The tempera-
tures in the 30’s | 40’s | 50’s have been 
great for many — not so good for 
others!!  (All are happy, however.) 

We trust “late winter” will be good … 
with spring just a few weeks away!! 

 Coming Up… 

    In The Post 
 

 

 

 Feb 10 … Officers Planning Meeting 

 Feb 13 … February Meeting, Post 10523 

 Feb TBD … 2020 Golf Classic Plans Start 

 March … 2020 Officer Elections Begin 

“WINTER WONDERLAND”  

OR  

“BAH  HUMBUG!!” 

 — A PERSONAL CHOICE — 

The “Winter Wonderlanders” (those 

who like winters) would point out — the 

beautiful winter scenes … falling snow 

… cozy fireplaces … winter games!! 

The “Bah-humbuggers” (those who no 

not like winter) would bash the cold, 

cloudy days… The early darkness … the 

chore of heavy clothes … the snowy, 

slippery roads.   — Humbug!! 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=VFW+emblen+&view=detail&id=C8E13856853E4E1975D1438125822D985DEF24A1&first=0&FORM=IDFRIR
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=VFW+emblen+&view=detail&id=C8E13856853E4E1975D1438125822D985DEF24A1&first=0&FORM=IDFRIR


Page 2  NEWS & NOTES   More VFW News 

News & Notes…..published by VFW Post 10523  Canal Winchester, Ohio   -   Earl Kantner, Editor 

 NOW HEAR THIS…   

     Summary of  

     January 

      POST MEETING 
 
 

 7:30 pm Honor Quilt awarded to Rick Compton 

 Commander Williams opened the meeting 

 Charter was draped for Donald R. Harp, Deceased 

 QM Bob Vance gave the financial report 

 Bobbie Mershon, Board Member, Franklin County 

Veterans Service Commission 

 CW High School to host a Military Appreciation at 

the January 24 basketball game 

 Post 10523 will host a Family Dinner for younger 

members and their families 

 Thank-you notes read from Amanda Lemke, Den-

nis Cassidy, George Lambert, VA Home. 

 Note from Youth VOD Winner — Maddie Logsdon 

 Note From Keystone customer 

 Post 10523 sponsored a Christmas family 

 Tom Pellior participated on Honor Flight 

 Christmas Party reviewed — 91 attended!! 

 8:30 pm Adjournment 

50/50 Drawing — Tom Richards 

Gerry Garbe — Refreshment Host 

Meeting Attendance — 21 

NEXT VFW POST 10523 MEETING 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2020 

CW Community/Senior Center 

22 S. Trine St. 

   Canal Winchester, OH  
43110 

 Date:  Thursday, February 13, 2020 

 Time:   7:30 - 8:30 P.M.  

  FOR: VFW Business Session, Comradeship 

 Refreshments Host—Bob Taylor 

INVITE A FRIEND  
   AND/OR A NEIGHBOR 
 

— ALL-STATE POSSIBLE … IN 2020!! — 
 

Commander Rick Williams has reported 

that Post 10523 needs just 8 more mem-

bers to make “all-State” in 2020!! 

It is so simple — Just invite a friend and/

or neighbor to join you in VFW — or — 

give “prospect names” to Bob Taylor 

and his nominating committee!! 

LET’S MAKE “ALL-STATE” IN 2020!! 

Dinner Meeting ... 
 For Younger Members 
 

ROBERT W (BOB) BARNETT 
HAS PASSED AWAY!! 
 — SAVED POST 10523 — 
 

“BOB” BARNETT, EARLY VALUED             

LEADER OF POST 10523, PASSED             

AWAY JANUARY 13, 2020!!  HE WAS A STRONG, 

LOYAL, VFW COMRADE, DEDICATED AND    

ACTIVE, … A FRIEND. 

Note —  in the mid 1990’s the State VFW 

(properly) was planning to de-charter 

Post 10523!!  (Legitimate reasons… 

available)  One Comrade, Bob Barnett 

(with several others) was determined to 

save the Post!!  He succeeded — and … 

Post 10523 was saved!! 

Today — VFW Post 10523 is a thriving 

VFW Post in Ohio.  Credits, appreciation 

and a great big “Thanks, Bob” — Goes to…  

Bob Barnett — A True VFW Legend!! 


